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“Those who give have all things. They who withhold have nothing.”  Don’t let evil defeat you but defeat evil with good.  “Whoever wants to enjoy life and wishes to see good times, must keep from speaking evil and telling lies.”  
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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

----- Original Message ----- 
From: "Complaints Complaints" Complaints@cmc.qld.gov.au
To: jjls@bigpond.com
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2008 9:44 AM
Subject: CLASS IC: YOUR CONCERNS
Dear Mr Tierney
 
Please find attached the CMC's response to your email.
 
If you have any further queries please contact the Police Program
Sector, Complaints Services.
 
For Complaints Services

*************************************************************************
This message (including attachments) is intended for the addressee named above.It may also be confidential, privileged and/or subject to  copyright. If you wish to forward this message to others, you must first obtain the permission of the author.

Any unauthorised use of this material is prohibited. If you have received this message in error please notify the sender immediately, delete the message and destroy any printed or electronic copies. Any privilege or confidentiality attached to this message is not waived, lost or destroyed because you have received this message in error.

Opinions expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily represent the official position or opinions of the Crime and Misconduct Commission.

While all care has been taken, the Crime and Misconduct Commission disclaims all liability for loss or damage: that may result from reliance on, or the use of, information contained in this email and attachments; or to person or property arising from this message being infected by computer virus or other contamination.
*************************************************************************
Our Reference:
(MI-07-2059) MJP   COPY
Contact Officer:
M Patane

22 December 2008
PRIVATE & PERSONAL
Mr Jim Tierney
jjls@bigpond.com
Dear Mr Tierney
RE:  YOUR CONCERNS
Thank you for your email to the CMC concerning your matter. 
You will recall that, for the reasons outlined in our letter to you of 10 August 2007, we referred your concerns to the Queensland Police Service to deal with.  For this reason a copy of the material you provided to us on 2 May 2008 was made available to the Ethical Standards Command, Queensland Police Service.
We understand that you have been advised by the Assistant Commissioner, Far Northern Region, Queensland Police Service that no further action in relation to your matter will be undertaken.
If you have any further concerns in relation to the matter please contact the Assistant Commissioner, Far Northern Region, Queensland Police Service on (07) 4040 4900.
Yours 
COMPLAINTS SERVICES

Dear Attorney-General, 

The Hon Robert McClelland MP 

This may not seem like the appropriate protocol to you but I need to trust someone and hopefully Sir it is you.
An example of how a simple thing like not excepting people being bullied by sanctimonious charlatans can destroy a citizen that has helped the disadvantaged and poor all their lives. 
Copy of an email to my brother Terence Tierney in Liverpool England
Glad you are reachable again.

No Terry nothing is all right I am sick to death of trying to help kids and getting nothing but abuse from these bastards here. 
These St Vincent de Paul officials will I feel split us up they are just like when you are suing the medical gangsters. 
They put you under so much stress deliberately first to fuck any relationship up then make you skint.

Then they walk! 
I cannot believe I am talking about Catholics I know you have always believed but honestly, I cannot believe what these can get away with here after all the years I have put in with the kids here. 

A lady [Mary Triant] from the previous gym talked me into opening it again in the same building; she said she would shame St Vincent de Paul officials for what they did to me, which she did. 
So a letter arrived from the Cairns Bishop to Judy not me  [I AM JUST A POMMIE BASTARD] asking her to meet with the dog that closed the gym and him. 
She rang up made an appointment. The day before the meeting, they calculatingly rang late------- late at night to cancel this meeting. The want us to be forced to close so they can say that is why they closed and get away with their stealing and lies.             
She was told it was cancelled for another month. 
She still believes in these Catholics even after the brought her to a nervous breakdown.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

BELOW IS THE START OF THE COVER UP. copy
2 2 DEC 2005                                                                                       
Mr James Tierney

46 Oleander Street

Holloways beach

Dear Mr Tierney

Thank you for your letter of 10 October 2005 to the Premier concerning the operation of Vinnies Gym in Cairns. A copy of your letter was forwarded to me (received 31 October) for direct reply.

I referred this matter to the Queensland Police Service and am advised that you met with Detective Sergeant Sheridan Heaton of the Cairns Police District Criminal Investigation Branch on 10 November 2005 to discuss your concerns.  I am advised you declined to provide a statement to police and stated that certain witnesses would also not be prepared to provide a statement. The police advise that in the circumstances, there is insufficient evidence to substantiate your allegations and the matter cannot be progressed any further at this time. The police advise that the invitation to provide a statement in this matter remains open, but at this stage the matter is considered finalised. Inspector Ian Swan of the Cairns Police District is available on telephone 4030 7174 to assist with any further enquiries in relation to this matter. ​

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Judy Spence MP

Police and Corrective Services

----------------------------------------------------------------------------
Copy of my response to the Queensland Police Minister  8 JAN 2006

JUDY SPENCE M P
Minister for Police and Corrective Services
Ref: 6450 F 1 SD

8 JAN 2006

Mr James Tierney                                                                                                                                                              46 Oleander Street                                                                                                                                       HOLLOWAYS BEACH QLD 4878

Dear JUDY SPENCE,

Thank you, for your letter of 22 December 2006 your direct reply.

I hope you may realise just how important it was for me. 
Since deciding to do something instead of just complaining, I have been told so many times that I would be just wasting my time trying to prove, the QLD, Catholic charity of SVDP was guilty of any wrong doing. 
Then I received your direct letter with advice and an opportunity to reflect on any action. 
I am most grateful to you, taking the time to write to me. I certainly will take your advice and talk to Inspector Ian Swan for assistance.

You have restored my faith in right and wrong, again I thank you.

Yours truly,

JAMES VICTOR TIERNEY

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 ----- Original Message ----- 
From: jjls@bigpond.com 

To: Police@ministerial.qld.gov.au 

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2006 7:24 AM

Subject: Assistance

Ref: 6450 F1 SD
 

Mr James V. Tierney
Email jjls@bigpond.com 
 

Dear Minister Judy Spence MP
 

I followed your advice both my wife and me made an appointment to talk with Inspector Ian Swan.
Detective Sergeant Sheridan Heaton was present at this meeting also.
I told both of them that I (JAMES TIERNEY) was prepared to make a statement, as were all the witnesses involved.
After much debate Inspector Ian Swan told Detective Sergeant Sheridan Heaton that she should not have even gone this far that it was not a police matter. He did not advise me who did the matter belong too!
I told Inspector Ian Swan you had advised me that if we (JIM TIERNEY and witnesses) were prepared to make a statement which we were, it would be different.
 I asked about all the witnessed signed Statutory Declaration he told me they were useless, that anyone could say anything on a STATUTORY DECLARATION. 
So my question to you is why do we have them if they are useless? 
I asked Inspector Ian Swan if a person who is a Cairns Administrator of a charity in front of named witnesses told, not asked, an elderly volunteer of this charity to forge (the Cairns Administrators) signature to acquired goods from a shop. This elderly volunteer refused to do this the Cairns Administrator barked at this elderly volunteer saying "if I tell you to do this you will" was legal?  
His answer was that it is nothing his own wife signs his signature to acquire money from their bank account. 
Many people are waiting on your explanation.       
So again for my wife and me is it legal to use someone else's signature? And if it is when does it become illegal?
I reported that this Qld charity has my personal equipment not the equipment I donated to them my own, that I used to train the poor kids. I am at the moment training these kids in my garage without this equipment. Inspector Ian Swan said I should have taken them away, I informed him this charity closed the gym without informing a single member of the public then changed all the door locks, so how was I supposed to retrieve them?
I have informed the parents of some of these children regarding Inspector Ian Swan's advise and they are appalled.
So Minister Judy Spence we left that police station totally confused especially regarding what was said about signatures, and STATUTORY DECLARATIONS! 
We left in the hands of Detective Sergeant Sheridan Heaton a CD full of detailed information regarding this appalling situation that she did reluctantly except, they really just wanted me to leave. 
They did not want to even look at this CD. 
That I can pass on to your office if need be.
I need some clarity on this situation why was I asked to make a statement that made no difference regarding the attitude to the police? 
Who we feel are not interested in going any further regarding this Catholic charity. 
And the information we received from Inspector Ian Swan I need confirmation from you personally, if he is correct as we certainly feel he is not.
Looking forward to you answering my queries so I can tell the public. 
You surprised me with your first DIRECT REPLY.
 

Yours most sincerely
 

JIM TIERNEY
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 QUEENSLAND POLICE SERVICE             COPY
Office of the Assistant Commissioner

   17 -19 Sheridan Street, Cairns 4870 
PO Box 7419, Cairns 4870

TELEPHONE (07) 4040 4900 FACSIMILE (07) 4031 5146
                                                                                                             Ref: ESC 2007/ 01594

14 December 2007

Mr James Tierney

46 Oleander Street  

HOLLOW A YS BEACH QLD 4878

Dear Mr Tierney
I refer to your complaint of 31 July 2007 to the Queensland Police Service regarding allegations against Inspector Ian Swan of Cairns Police District Office.

Essentially, you have alleged that while discussing issues raised by you in relation to the St Vincent de Paul Society in Cairns, Inspector Swan advised you and your wife that it is not wrong to forge another person's signature.

The complaint was examined, preliminary inquiries conducted and recommendations made by officers of the Far Northern Police Region.

Members of Far-Northern Region and Ethical Standards Command overviewed the preliminary inquiries, associated documentation and recommendations regarding this matter.

Inquiries revealed that the actions of Inspector Swan were lawful and reasonable and that in attempting to explain the issues to you he used some broad examples of what might be appropriate under certain circumstances. 

Therefore, in the circumstances, I do not propose to take any further action and now consider the matter to be finalised.

I trust this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

A C HENDERSON

ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER

FAR NORTHERN REGION

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
COPY

A C HENDERSON                                        
ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER                                           
FAR NORTHERN REGION

11 March 2008.

Dear Mr A C HENDERSON                                                                                                                              ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER                                                                                       

I refer to your correspondence of 7 March 2008 they are not allegations we are making against Inspector Ian Swan and we find it offensive by you continually stating they are only allegations. 

As I have stated before no other police officer other than Detective Sheridan Heaton was in that room with us and I can prove exactly what was said in that room Ian Swan cannot.                                                                 

What relevance is it to my wife and me what rank, what branch, what type of police officer you say investigated what was said in that room.       

The whole of Australia knows you do not give up your own; ask Inspector Ian Swan would he be willing to take a lie detective test with us? 

Mr A C HENDERSON why in the name of Inspector Ian Swans’ GOD would we ever trust his advice or indeed his word? 
It has now been proven to my wife and me what we have only heard in the past regarding the Queensland police.                                             
In our humble opinion nothing has changed in Queensland police service since Terry Lewis was arrested and Sir Joh ran the whole of Queensland including Queensland police service.
Now with regard to you saying you have been informed “we refused to sign a release document” how dare you repeat this lie in the position you hold? 
 We now demand you ask Cairns Bishop James Foley what we REALLY WERE ASKED TO SIGN seeing only Catholics are believe in this Catholic State. 
We were asked to sign an AS IS DOCUMENT not a release document if you are going to repeat something to us in your official position make sure of the FACTS Sir, McAuliffe the same man I informed you PERSONALLY of - is the same lying individual that stood by while women were bullied to the point of suicide and nervous breakdowns these were Catholic women Sir.
I have sent to you personally, [with your name on them] copies of emails confirming to you that both lying McAuliffe, and society ceo Peter Maher, were and still are conspiring to alter the minutes of a Board of directors meeting [that my wife was part of] regarding the STOLEN $130 million dollars that was given away illegally by these good Catholics to finance Ozcare. 
 

Ozcare is a private entity that returns nothing back to the poor in Cairns yet you as a senior Queensland police officer see this as acceptable?

I note also in your correspondence to us you never advised us what advice we give the citizens of Cairns whose property was also stolen by these highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive Society officials. 
Shall we tell them to write to you personally?
And finally it seems it must have slipped your mind, we also asked you for advice regarding the property belonging to the Australian Federal Police that I also informed you personally of. 
Remember McAuliffe and ceo Maher stole equipment belonging to the Australian Federal Police that was stored in Vinnies Gym.  

Hence my reason for me not signing Jerry McAuliffe’s AS IS DOCUMENT not A RELEASE DOCUMENT that you have been incorrectly informed about. 
Sir, you in your position may trust Queensland laws we humble citizens of Cairns do not, I will never sign an AS IS DOCUMENT - again not a release document totally different you see.

Particularly signing my name to an AS IS DOCUMENT when it involves the Australian Federal Police equipment that is likely or to be expected missing like the Cairns Kitchen that the ALH group paid $6,000 for. 

That the untouchable society Mr "Life is Tough" Peter Maher said he paid for.
And like the enormous amount stolen from the poor again in Queensland of $200,000 missing from the Gold Coast society branch this is of course only the conservative figure for a public strategy exercise by the thieves my wife and me understand it was a lot more. 
So Mr A C HENDERSON                                                                                                 

ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER                                                                                       

FAR NORTHERN REGION

 

If you see this as not a Queensland state police issue which is what it appears to us humble citizens can you advice us who do we report this stolen property issue too? 

As some Cairns citizens we understand know the name of the police officer involved in the initial removal of the Australian Federal Police GYM EQUIPMENT, before it was stored in 

Vinnies Gym and finally stolen by these highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive Society officials that is likely or to be expected missing now.
I trust this information is of assistance to you.
James Victor Tierney 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Our Reference:


MI-07-1801-13 / CRK  
7 September 2007
PRIVATE & PERSONAL
Ms Judith Tierney jjls@bigpond.com

Dear Ms Tierney
RE: CONCERNS

 

Thank you for your e-mails of 27 August 2007 in which you listed concerns raised previously with us in emails dated 2 and 9 July 2007 about the conduct of officers 
of the St Vincent de Paul Society.

We have carefully considered the information you gave us in your e-mails. 

As outlined in our email to you of 17 July 2007, the CMC is unable to assist you in this matter because the St Vincent de Paul Society is not a unit of public administration as defined by the Crime and Misconduct Act 2001.
Please refer to the information attached to that email for an outline of the CMC’s jurisdiction.
Because you remain aggrieved, you may wish to seek your own legal advice about the matter.
Yours sincerely
COMPLAINTS SERVICES 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

So any one in the world can read the communication past and present between Queensland Government officials and public servants and the victims of these Catholic highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive St Vincent de Paul society officials Peter Maher - Jerry McAuliffe - Maree Fell - and John Campbell.
So even though our own Queensland government will not provide us victims justice in our own way we VICTIMS are getting some form of justice via the internet. 
WHAT DOES THIS BELOW MEAN?
The St. Vincent De Paul Society Queensland is constituted as a body corporate established under the Religious Educational and Charitable Institutions Act of 1861 (Qld).  As such, the Society is not required to be registered as a charity under the Collections Act 1966.  Section 6 of the Collections Act provides that the requirement to register as a charity does not apply to any “religious denomination”.  

Does it mean these unaccountable Catholics can bully, humiliated, and besieged working class people to the point of them contemplating suicide? 

Does it mean they can bully, humiliated, and besieged working class people to the point of them having nervous breakdowns?

Does it mean they can slander donators and steal from donators, steal gym equipment belonging to the Australian Federal Police? 

Does it mean Catholic Jerry McAuliffe can send an email to society ceo Peter Maher confirming they are conspiring to falsify the minutes of a board of directors meeting involving the illegally giving away of A $130 MILLION DOLLARS ++ that now finances Ozcare a separate entity from St Vincent de Paul and returns nothing back to the poor in Cairns?

Judith Tierney has a PERSONAL copy of the memorandum of the four-hour tele-conference she had between retired barrister Jack Williams and the Qld St Vincent de Paul State Council, as she was a member of this State Council.

This tele-conference was demanded by retired barrister Jack Williams and he demanded the St Vincent de Paul Queensland State Council members send a letter of demand to Ozcare asking them to return all the money given away illegally BACK TO THE POOR IN CAIRNS Senior Policy Advisor Mr Tim Herbert and if they did not he would go public. 

They never took this retired barrister serious so he went public.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Do we need to ask any lawyer why would bully, liar and conspirator, Jerry McAuliffe who said he planned to sell the equipment in two weeks, & that it could only be released if Jim Tierney signed sight unseen.  
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

----- Original Message ----- 

From: Judith Tierney 

To: The Premier 

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2008 12:19 PM

Subject: We will not be silenced

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL
To The Queensland Premier
Anna Maria Bligh 

 

From:        jjls@bigpond.com
Date:         Friday, 9 March 2007 10:28 AM
To:            Wiener John <wienerj@bigpond.com>
Subject:    Greetings
 

[John Wiener Qld society official]
 Hi John, lovely to hear from you, hope you & Pat are both well. 
 You said I think same time ago that you were both due to become grandparents, is that right? 
 We did early last year & will do again soon, it is really a blissful state to find ones self in. 
 It was interesting what you said John Campbell had said about the equipment, it just so happens that only a few days after your e.mail Jim had two & a half hrs with Bishop Foley. 
 He did not go to see him about the gym but as you can guess the topic did come up. 
 

The Bishop put to Jim that he (the Bishop) would make arrangements to have the equipment moved to a Church property so it could be sorted out & Jim would not come in contact with society members. 
 

I should tell you that one of the things that continue to contribute to my ill health is people still contacting me to ask where their personal belongs are that were in the gym, a lot of which is valuable. 
This seemed to be a solution that could benefit all, as no one who is now a society boss was around when it was set up, so neither the McAuliffe's, Fells or Maher’s know what was originally involved, who owned what & who gave what to the gym as apposed to the society. 
 

But there is always a but, the Bishop rang here yesterday from Brisbane saying he had spoken to McAuliffe who said he planned to sell the equipment in two weeks, & that it could only be released if Jim signed sight unseen.  

Jim is not prepared to do this as other people's property is involved & he is not prepared to take responsibility for it. 
Between you & me I understand there is some animosity between the Bishop & McAuliffe, so his involvement wouldn't have helped.
It could be interesting if the equipment is sold especially that which belongs to other people.  
Please tell Pat I call into the society shops from time to time, I have never seen any nice china or for that matter any old wares,  I have been told where they go but that is only hearsay. 
My mobile is 0400180913. 
 Speak with you soon.
 

Regards 
 

Judy Tierney
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------
COPY

3 1 MAR2006
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Mr Jim Tierney

46 Oleander Street

Holloways Beach

Cairns

Dear Mr Tierney

Thank you for your email of 25 January 2006 regarding the operation of Vinnies Gym in Cairns. 
I referred your email to the Queensland Police Service and am advised that Inspector Ian Swan and Detective Sergeant Sheridan Heaton have spoken with you on several occasions about the issues raised in your correspondence. 
I am advised that following an interview with you on 23 January              
2005 at Cairns Police Station, both officers explained to you that your complaint could not be further investigated as you could not provide any evidence to support your allegations.

The Police Service also advises that Detective Sergeant Heaton has examined the computer CD you provided, but no further evidence was obtained from the CD.

With respect to the equipment you donated to St Vincent de Paul, I am informed arrangements were made for you to receive this equipment; however, you refused to sign a release document. 
As you may appreciate, this is a matter between you and St Vincent de Paul.

Please contact Inspector Swan on telephone 4030 7170 should you have any further

Enquiries concerning the investigation into your allegations

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

HAND WRITTEN SIGNITURE
Judy Spence MP

Minister for Police and Corrective Services 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
COPY
From:                  jjls@bigpond.com

Date:                   Friday, 7 April 2006 4:56 PM
To:                      police@ministerial.qld.gov.au 

Subject:

Dear Minister Judy Spence MP

First you have been incorrectly advised we, or me, have not spoken with the Catholic Inspector Swan on several occasions. I rang this Inspector Swan after you advising me to make arrangements to meet him because we did not sign statements. 
 

My wife and me went to meet with this Inspector too sign a statement as did the other witnesses and it suddenly became a non police matter!
 

It will be the last any of us would be in the same room as this former Catholic prosecutor Inspector as he told us both he was.
 

YOUR INFORMATION IS OF NO ASSISTANCE TO THE COMMUNITY GROUP OF CAIRNS OR MY WIFE AND ME.
 

They want the questions answered that I informed you of, not a typical Politian's answer.
As far as we are concerned nothing has changed since JOH BJELKE-PETERSEN ruled with Terry Lewis at the helm.
So please do not expect any of us to contact this Catholic Police Inspector for further enquiries do you think we are totally stupid.
 

We took your advice before, and were humiliated, made to feel like we were criminals by this former Catholic prosecutor Inspector Swan.
 

When it is this CATHOLIC SVDP so-called charity that can lose $130 million dollars of donated money for the poor with impunity! This information was published by THE AUSTRALIAN NEWSPAPER that was informed by a member of the secret society a retired QC.
 

They can steal my property {and this is not the full fitness equipment I donated} I am talking about; this is my own property that I was using to help kids Labor Minister Spencer.
When we went to meet with CATHOLIC Inspector Swan and Detective Sergeant Heaton.
This Inspector told my wife and me his wife signs his [Inspector Swan's] signature not hers to draw money from his-not her bank account because it is convenient. 

I will again repeat the question I asked you before- the one you totally disregarded.
WHEN DOES SIGNING ANOTHER PERSONS SIGNATURE FOR ANY REASON BECOME ILLEGAL? 
 Because we need to know from you personally you are the police Minister and we as tax payers pay your wages. 
If it is all above board to do what this cop's wife does and the Administrator of Cairns SVDP demanded a volunteer too do- can we do it with the same impunity? 
 The simple answer is YES or NO?
 
Sergeant Sheridan Heaton informed my wife and me she was waiting for her clearance so she could go to IRAQ to get whacked because she could not go on living anymore. 
And this woman is interested in SVDP doing the right thing please!!!!
We were not asked to sign a release document we were informed by SVDP solicitors that their employers state-                              

“The society rejects your assertion that the equipment is your property if you are agreeable to the terms of the proposed gift deed they will gift the equipment to Gumba Gumba”.  “You may wish to seek independent legal advice……………” LEASE!!!!!!!!

WE JUDY/JIM TIERNEY SENT ALL THE DOCUMENTS BACK TO THE SVDP 

SOLICITORS WITH A NOTE THAT SAID, “WE DECLINE YOUR NONSENSE”
How can the first party give permission to gift belongings that they do not have-and the second party that have these belongings have made public statements that the first party do not own? 
If this is called a release document by a police Minister God help us.

SO now QLD branch of SVDP wants to gift our equipment to an indigenous group.

They realise we are never ever going to stop telling the appropriate people about their despicable behaviour. 

Imagine the headlines they would get in the local press. 

“SVDP GIFTS AN INDIGENOUS GROUP A WHOLE FITNESS CENTRE”. 

In the signing of gagging orders SVDP walk-Sorry this group are not walking? 
Summary-

1. Police Inspector tells Judy and Jim Tierney his wife forges his signature because it is convenient for this Inspectors wife when she wants money from Inspectors bank account. This bank account is not the Inspectors wife’s own account according to the Inspector.

2. Same police Inspector tells Judy and Jim Tierney those Statutory Declarations are not worth the paper they are written on as anyone can write down anything.

3. Detective Sergeant Heaton advises Judy and Jim Tierney to walk away because they will do nothing. She continues, “It will end up killing you I did not walk away so I am now going to go to Iraq”. 
She puts her index finger to her temple and states-“It only takes one shot and it is all over but I will take a few with me”.

4. Because of the behaviour of QLD senior police officers like recently not correctly disconnecting a phone while they were verbally abusing a female reporter. Joh Bjelke-Petersen and Terry Lewis and crew, we do not trust the police or police Ministers and who could say we would be wrong.
5. Because it is assumed by many that the Catholic Church influences Politics, we knew it would be impossible to prove any of the above so all interviews conducted with the mentioned police officers we taped and have given copies of these tapes to the appropriate people.
I am tired of helping people and being abused by people who think they are so smart. 
All I have ever done is help the poor and disadvantaged and I have decided enough is enough.

If these SVDP people who are ONLY THE CUSTODIANS of donated money are allowed to give away $130 million to Ozcare illegally and know they are accountable to no one.

Abuse people enough for them to consider suicide, slander people, harass people then it is time I did what no one else will and that is make them accountable to the Australian people.
Below is a copy of a letter I sent to The Honourable Justice Michael Kirby AC CMG. I Knew you would let them walk I just gave you the benefit of the doubt.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
COPY                                                                         
                                                                                James V. Tierney                             

                                                                               46 Oleander Street
                                                                                Holloways Beach
                                                                                Qld. 4878
                                                                                29th Nov. 2005.                       

                                                                       Email jjls@bigpond.com                                          
                                                                                Ph. 07 40550767
The Honourable Justice Michael Kirby AC CMG.

Dear Justice Kirby

Enclosed is a copy of one of the numerous letters I have sent to upstanding leading members of the Catholic Church regarding the gym named in that correspondence. Information regarding the Statutory Declarations has been forwarded to both Federal and State Government ministers, all of who have responded. However as far as the Catholic Church and members of the Catholic charity St Vincent de Paul are concerned, both at State and National levels, silence has been the response.             

Then correspondence from the Society solicitors arrived, requesting that I sign a gift Deed so the equipment could be passed, by the Society, to a local aboriginal group. These documents also stated that on the transfer of this equipment I would make no further comment regarding the gym or the Society without the Society's permission. Needless to say I am not going to sign such documents. So the next step is still unclear.                                                                                                                                         
Why is the Queensland branch of the Society of S.V.D.P. so afraid of people going public if they are innocent of any wrongdoing?                                                                                                                      Do these people think they are above the law because they are a Catholic charity?                                                                                                                                                 

This is a copy of a note I received from diocesan president Mr. McAuliffe. He had sent this note in a box that contained my personal autographed boxing photographs worth hundreds of dollars some of them were smashed. I loaned them to the gym.  

‘If you would like to reclaim any of this equipment it would need to be removed from the facility before the end of this week.’

This note arrived on Tuesday 13th September 2005 telling me I had to have all my equipment removed by Friday 16th September 2005.

I suffer from chronic PTSD, after a negligent hospital procedure, and do not drive.                                                                                                                                   
As I have already stated, it took me several months to install the equipment by myself with no volunteers. 
I had worked as a volunteer running the gym for four years. 

The Society’s Administrator Mrs. Fell stated to me the then, diocesan president Mr. Marc King had stolen money.  

The Society’s Administrator Mrs. Fell asked an elderly lady volunteer to forge her signature (Fell) on a work document to get something from a shop; this request was asked in front of witnesses. 
When the lady refused Mrs. Fell verbally abused her stating ‘if I tell you to do it you will’.

After my wife and me had been requested to go to Brisbane to tell the State president and Mr. Tom Barry, the general secretary about Mrs. Fells bullying of staff, it was requested of me by Mr. Barry that I chair a special works committee.

 I was told that I had to have a person, who was a member of the Society on the committee.                  

I rang Mr. Bernie Gough and asked him if he would be on the committee he said ‘No not while the Fell’s are in the Society’ I asked him “why” he replied Maree Fell has stolen $20,000 dollars.                                                                                                                           
While we where in Brisbane, the State president, and Mr. Barry, asked us why we both, had a problem about putting false numbers of indigenous people down. Mr. Barry said just guess.

I told them both I would advise the instructors not to do it.

I James V. Tierney advised the instructors not to forge indigenous numbers.                                                                                                                                          This statement was also reported to the National president.                                                 

One of S.V.D.P staff talked about an attempted suicide because of the Society’s Administrator Mrs. Fell’s behaviour. The person was persecuted and humiliated, by the staff calling her a lesbian.

It was said so she could hear it that “She should not be working for a Catholic charity”. 

This lady has all this documented with Work Place Health and Safety.                      

Many still find it hard to believe how a Catholic charity is allowed to get away with so much stealing, abuse, gangster tactics, bullying, humiliating, and lying.   

Byron Donnelly the other gym instructor for the Society’s asked the CEO Peter Maher, what are we going to say to our special clients, because you are leaving for Brisbane, so you do not have to face the kids and their parents?                                    

The clients were given no warning of the gym’s closure.                                                                      

The CEO Peter Maher replied ‘life’s tough’ thankfully these words were witnessed by other people.

I can only hope your HONOUR that I am not needlessly wasting your time, but I feel such a fool allowing myself to be so deceived by a Catholic charity and need to share my experiences with someone I trust.

It seems to me, from my person experiences that the Catholic Church and its associated charities and activities remain untouchable. 

I thought we had entered the age of transparency when the giving of money or gifts is concerned, how wrong one can be.

Yours truly,

Jim Tierney
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
A COPY OF AN EMAIL I SENT TO QLD SVDP STATE PRESIDENT Michael McKeown 
WILL YOU RETURN MY PROPERTY NOW!!! OR I WILL DO WHAT YOUR BOSS DOES AND GET THE POLICE INVOLVED!
HOW MANY TIMES DO I NEED TO ASK YOU? IN CASE YOU DO NOT REMEMBER
IT IS THE BOOK YOU WERE SUPPOSED TO READ AND RETURN TO ME HOW MANY MORE TIMES DO I HAVE TO ASK YOU? 

JAMES VICTOR TIERNEY

I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU SOON 

Jim Tierney

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
COPY
Date:
Monday, 15 May 2006 4:53 PM

To:        police@ministerial.qld.gov.au
Subject: I DO NOT HAVE THET IME TO PLAY GAMES

JAMES VICTOR TIERNEY

iils@bigpond.com
Dear Minister Spence

$130 million + $24 million + $118 million + $52 million

That’s $324 million and that is only from the FNQ St Vincent de Paul branch Qld that the poor are being deprived.

Over $ 200, 000 was stolen from the Gold Coast by a St Vincent de Paul member.


God only knows how much from here because they do it with impunity with all the help they get.

This is all going on the www that should cure them all.

Madam I hate men that bully women - men that bash women - or men that rape women - or men that allow women to be bullied.

I personal developed an Anti-Rape programme that I have been teaching women for years. In hospitals private schools and the maximum security jails in NSW.

I started them here in Cairns but that was stopped by corrupt St Vincent de Paul officials. Just ask any of the women here.

I do not teach this as a fitness class or a martial arts class or a self - defence class.

A real Anti-Rape course that teaches women too look after themselves just a bit more than they did before.

This was all arranged for the girls in St Monica’s just ask them.

Minister all my wife and me have done all our lives is help people

I do not have the time to play mind games with bullies.

My life in Liverpool England taught me to never drop my guard when dealing with officials that are corrupt.

I just let their ego do them in I do not have the time to play games with conceited stupid bullies. 

I gave you plenty of time to answer our queries, and for God sake madam I am helping kids stay away from drugs ect. 

So seeing that you just want a war with us we have asked your boss to get my equipment, to help these poor kids we do not have the time to play games. 

I do not have to lie when dealing with egomaniac clowns.

Jim Tierney

COMMON LAW: An employer is under a duty to protect workers from workplace bullying.                 This duty exists: in tort, ◆ ANY WRONG OTHER THAN A CRIMINAL WRONG AS DEFAMATION, AND NEGLIGENCE ◆
NEGLIGENCE – failure to provide a safe workplace as an implied term in the employment contract that the employer would not, without reasonable cause, destroy or seriously damage the relationship of trust and confidence between employer and worker. 
◆Queensland branch of St Vincent de Paul are most certainly guilty of this ◆
UNDER COMMON LAW, employers who do not take suitable precautions to protect workers from workplace bullying may be liable for any physical or psychological injury suffered by the victim.
◆Queensland branch of St Vincent de Paul are most certainly guilty of this ◆
Workplace Health and Safety Act 1995: 

◆Employers have an obligation to ensure the health and safety of their workers (section 28). Health and safety is ensured when people are free from death, injury or illness caused by any workplace, workplace activities or specified high-risk plant or risk of death, injury or illness (section 22). Workplace health and safety can generally be managed by: identifying hazards assessing the risks that may result because of the hazards deciding on control measures to prevent, or minimise the level of the risks implementing control measures monitoring and reviewing the effectiveness of the measures.
Prevention of Workplace Harassment obligations includes identifying and managing exposure to the risk of death, injury or illness created by workplace harassment (section 3.1.1). 
◆◆◆◆Queensland branch of St Vincent de Paul do not comply with any of the above◆◆◆◆
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Why is St Vincent de Paul WPH& Safety representative Peter O’Shaunessy still working after his appalling obscene behaviour in front of women that was reported by Rhonda Wallace by statutory declarations to Maree Fell? These statutory declarations never left Maree Fell’s office.
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